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Pacific Coast Branch
At the nineteenth annual meeting of the Pacific Coast Branch

of the American Historical Association, held at the University of
California on November 30 and December 1, Prof. J. A. O. Lar­
sen of the University of Washington read a paper on "Repre­
sentative Government in the Panhellenic League." Prof. Frank
A. Golder, formerly of the Washington State College and now of
Stanford University, read a paper on "Pictures from Soviet
Russia," and Prof. Walter C. Barnes of the University of Oregon
l'ead one on "Natural Law in Eighteenth Century Thought."


